
Item No. 7.D.
For Meeting of: October 1, 2024

ITEM TITLE: Set date of November 4, 2024, as the date for an open record public
hearing to consider the Yakima Planning Commission's
recommendation on a Comprehensive Plan Amendment (CPA#003-
24) and Rezone (RZ#003-24) request for 8603 & 8604 Ahtanum Rd

SUBMITTED BY: Trevor Martin, Planning Manager

BUSINESS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
YAKIMA, WASHINGTON
AGENDA STATEMENT

 

 

 
SUMMARY EXPLANATION:

Hordan Planning Services, on behalf of Expensive Hay LLC, submitted a Comprehensive Plan Map
Amendment (CPA), Rezone, and Environmental Review applications for three (3) parcels in the vicinity
of 8603 & 8604 Ahtanum Rd. The property owner is requesting to change the Future Land Use Map
designation from Low Density Residential to Community Mixed Use, and to concurrently rezone from
Suburban Residential (SR) to Local Business (B-2). After holding a public hearing on August 14, 2024,
the Yakima Planning Commission recommended approval of the CPA and Rezone applications, with the
Findings being signed by the chair on August 28, 2024. 
 
ITEM BUDGETED: N/A
 
STRATEGIC PRIORITY 24-25: A Thriving Yakima
 
RECOMMENDATION: Set public hearing date.
 
ATTACHMENTS:
VicinityMap_CPA#003-24_B&W.pdf

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/2867805/VicinityMap_CPA_003-24_B_W.pdf
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